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Weekly News – Friday 28th June 2019  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We had a wonderful and informative time on our trip to Bocketts Farm 
yesterday. The children thoroughly enjoyed the tractor ride, feeding the 
animals and, of course, the famous pig race!    

English 

This week, we have continued our learning inspired by Anna Hisbiscus 
by Atinuke. We read the rest of the story and learnt how much Anna 
loved snow. We wrote a letter, using conversational phrases to her 
Granny in Canada about a possible trip in the Winter. We then 
composed questions, which we are going to include in an email next 
week.  

Maths 

In Maths, we have revised addition and subtraction using number lines 
and we practiced adding and subtracting 2 and 3 numbers. We then 
moved on to tackling word problems, which involved determining 
whether we needed to add or subtract the numbers based on the 
vocabulary.  

Topic  

In Science, we looked at naming the parents and offspring of animals in 
preparation for our trip to the farm. 

In Geography, we have been comparing Kenya with our local area. We 
have been identifying the physical and human features.  

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Bracken 
Kaveri 
Oliver 

 
Clover 
Isabel 
Oscar 

 
Heather 

Mari 
Daniel P 

 
Notices 

DT Project: The children are going to design and make a vehicle with moving axels and wheels (which we 
will provide).  Please could you start collecting small items that could be used to decorate them?  For 
example: bottle tops, tin foil cake cases, corks, small fromage frais pots, straws etc. 

Reminder: The Year 2 Summer Concert takes place on Tuesday 9th July at 9.15am. 

Your child’s Maths and English books were sent home today. Please sign and return them on Monday 1st 
July. Thank You.  
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